
 

 

2 October 2024 
 
 
 
Bronwyn King 
fyi-request-28503-91b4bb97@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Ref: PMO 120-2024-25 
 

Dear Bronwyn King 
 
Official Information Act request relating to Days worked in various locations 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), 
received on 24 September 2024. You requested: 
 

“I am requesting information on the number of days a week you have worked in 
your Parliamentary or Electoral offices since becoming Prime Minister. Please 
note in the response where there are days in the week that you have been 
travelling. 
Please note the same request is being made of Nicola Willis, and Chris Bishop.” 

 
This office does not hold information relating to the part of your request for Ministers 
Nicola Willis and Chris Bishop. This information will be held by the offices of these two 
Ministers. Accordingly, I have decided to transfer this part of your request to the Offices 
of Hon Nicola Willis and Hon Chris Bishop under section 14(b)(i) of the Act. The part of 
your request relating to the Prime Minister has not been transferred, and I will respond 
in due course. 
 
The Offices of Minister Willis and Minister Bishop have 20 working days from receipt of 
this transfer to make a decision on your request. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cameron Burrows 
Chief of Staff 
 


